CORRESPONDENCE

AUG 08, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 06075-16
Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 11:16 AM
To: ‘Cheryl'

Subject: RE: Fpl hike in pricing

Good morning,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6010

From: Cheryl [mailto:callang03@yahoo.com]
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 9:49 AM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: Fpl hike in pricing

| can barely afford the electric rates now , a price hike would put me over the edge to look for another provider | don't
want to change, please don't home the price | pay enough now

Sent from my iPhone


FPSC Commission Clerk
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